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June 2nd, 2021.

Township of Brock,
1 Cameron St. E., PO Box 10,
Cannington, Ontario.
LOE 1E0

Attention: Deena Hunt, Deputy Clerk

. Dear Ms. Hunt:

_R_E: Resolution — Durham Dead-End Road Kids

We wish to acknowledge receipt of your resolution concerning dead-end road kids
bussing being moved from long-time residential pickups.

This matter was referred to Huron East Council at their regular meeting on June 15*, 2021
and the following motion was passed.

It was duly moved and seconded:
That the Municipality of Huron East endorse the resolution of the Township of Brock
concerning dead-end road (cul-de-sacs, private'roads) kids bussing being moved from long-
time residential pickUps. ' ' '
Motion Carried.

Trusting this action of Council will be of assistance.

Yours truly,

Brad Knight,
CAO/Clerk.
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